
 
Executive Board – 14 May 2007  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM AREA COMMITTEES 
 
Central, South and West Area Committee – 17 April 2007 
 
 
186. ROSE HILL AND DONNINGTON ADVICE CENTRE 

 
  The Area Co-ordinator submitted a report (previously circulated and now 

appended). 
 
  The Committee was addressed by Mrs. S. Tanner on behalf of the Advice 

Centre. 
 
  Resolved:- 
 
  (1) to make £2,000 available to the organisation on the basis that the  

 money would be used to support the continued holding of advice  
 sessions at St. Luke’s Church and that the allocation of funds was  
 not to be seen to be a precedent for future years; 

 
  (2) to ask Executive Board to consider arranging a meeting with   

 representatives of the County Council to discuss the provision of  
 advice in the City. 

 
 
Response from the Cleaner City Portfolio Holder (Councillor van Zyl) 
 
The recommendation was sent to councilor van Zyl on 27 April.  At the time the 
agenda was published no response had been received. 
 


